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                         Dinner Money 

If you pay for your child's dinners, please can you hand in the 

correct money in a sealed envelope with the name of your child 

and their class on the envelope.  The total amount for 5 days is 

£12.50, £2.50 per day. This should be paid on a  Monday    

morning. 

 

Secondary School Applications 

If your child is in Year 6, you will need to make sure you make an application for a 

secondary school place by 31st October 2022.  You can do this by going online at:   

     https://eadmissions.birmingham.gov.uk/ 

 If you would like any support in accessing and using the online application service, 

We will be holding a series of parent workshops from next week (Tues 27th Sept,         

Thurs 29th Sept & Thurs 13th Oct) for parents who require assistance with the        

submission of their online application. 

 

Expectations Meetings 

Parents in years 4, 2 and 1 will be having their meeting with their child’s class teacher 

regarding expectations next week. Information regarding your child’s homework, PE   

lessons and attendance are a few of the topics that will be discussed. Year 4 will have 

their meeting on Monday 26th Sept, Year 2 on Tuesday 27th Sept and Year 1 on 

Wednesday 28th Sept.  All the meetings will take place from 8.50—9.20am 
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Coffee Morning 
 

Our Parent Support Advisor, Mrs Khan, has organised a coffee 

morning for parents on Friday 7th October  at 9.00am in the 

community room.  Eagle Consultancy will be coming in to 

speak to parents about upcoming courses. So if you are          

interested in courses such as functional skills (Maths and     

English), please do attend.  

Lost Property 

We have a number of lost property items that were handed into the school office last 

term.  If your child has lost any item of uniform, PE kit or a school lunch bag, please 

come and see a  member of the school office.  A box has been placed in the main         

reception area and lost property items have been placed in there so please do check this 

box. Any unclaimed items will be disposed off by the end of this month. 

 Dates for your diary: 2022 –23 

 

 Fri 21st Oct:     Break up for Autumn Half term 

 Mon 24th Oct– Fri 28th Oct:  Autumn Half term holiday 

 Mon 31st Oct:     Return to school 

 Fri 16th Dec:     Break up for Christmas holidays  

 Mon 20th Dec—Mon 2nd Jan: Christmas holidays 

 Tues 3rd Jan:     Start of Spring term 

Macmillan 

Next week, we will be holding Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 30th September. We 

will be selling sweet and savoury treats in the playground after school. All the money 

raised will be donated to Macmillan Cancer support to support those living with cancer.  

Please do come along and support the cause. 


